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14 December 2023

Dear Huw Irranca-Davies,

Thank you for your email of 1 November 2023 to Rebecca Pow MP and the Rt Hon Lord 
Benyon, about the Retained EU Law (Revocation and Reform) Act 2023. I apologise for 
the delay in responding.

The issues you have raised fall within the responsibility of Department for Business and 
Trade. We have therefore, transferred your letter to the DBT Correspondence Section, for 
the department to reply to you directly.

If you wish to contact the Department directly you can find their contact details here: 
https://www.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,

Sharon Watkins
Ministerial Contact Unit
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